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June 1, 2018 

 

To:  All Local G-555 Members 

From:  The G-555 Contract Negotiation Team 

 

Re:  Contract Negotiations 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

The Union and the Company have completed another week of negotiations towards a new 

Collective Bargaining Agreement.  Dominion’s proposals and counter-proposals have become 

increasingly concessionary.  The Union has been making, and will continue to make, reasonable 

proposals supported by the research and the due diligence done by this Negotiating Committee. 

The Company is making it abundantly clear that they believe that you, the hardest-working and 

safest gas workers in the industry, are already overly-compensated. 

 

This Negotiating Team is dedicated to fighting tooth and nail to deliver this membership the fair 

and equitable contract that they have earned, but we will need your continued support and 

solidarity if we are to be successful. 

 

The Union will be making “I Stand with Local G-555” buttons available to our members.  Please 

see your Reps and Stewards to get your button.  Please wear it proudly!  The Company needs to 

see that this UNION stands together as ONE.  The wearing of Union buttons is protected under 

the National Labor Relations Act and can be worn without fear of retribution from the Company. 

 

Show Dominion that Local G-555 stands together in their unified pursuit of a contract 

commensurate with the quality of work that the members of this Union provide to the 

communities in which we live and serve. 

 

Please continue to visit our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/LocalG555/) & website 

(www.G-555.com); the only places to get accurate updates from your Negotiating Committee. 

 
 

Our BARGAINING STRENGTH is in our UNITY! 
 

 
 

Fraternally Yours, 

The Local G-555 Negotiating Team 


